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We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
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St Peter and St Paul 
 
On the the feast of St Peter and St Paul, two very special disciples of Jesus, 
we try to be like them by sharing our faith with others, through our actions 
and our words.  

We pray….. 

Patient and loving God, fill us with faith like Saints Peter and Paul, 

and guide us to share this faith with others through all that we do. 

 
 

 
Good Samaritan Awards 
YR – Anna Maria & Aibel 
Y1 – Harper SW & Amelia 

Y2 – Eva & Samuel 
Y3 – Amelia & Rachael 

Y4 – Ijeoma & Millie 
Y5 – Aniela & Jayden 
Y6 – Marli & Latiya 

  
Star of the Week Awards 

YR – Colby 
Y1 – Thomas 
Y2 – Natalia 
Y3 – Grace 

Y4 – Eva 
Y5 – Reece 

Y6 – Annabelle 



 

 

 

 

 

 

      

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
What a wonderful Day of Many Colours! 
 
All of the children supported the Mission Together charity by donating as they came 
into school wearing red, blue, yellow, white and green.  Thank you parents for 
supporting this charity and the work that we do to support our global neighbours. 

 

 

 



 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 
Week Commencing 1st July – Moving Up Days 

 
 

Thursday 11th July – Year 6 Production of “the Jungle Book” @ 2pm and 6pm 
 
 

Friday 12th July – Year 3 Trip to Humblescough Farm 
 
 

Tuesday 16th July – Year 6 Leavers Disco – 3:15pm to 4:15pm  
 
 

Wednesday 17th July – Leavers Assembly @ 9am – Parents welcome 
 
 

Thursday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers Mass @ 9:15am Holy Family Church – Parents welcome 
 



 

HEALTH AND SAFETY 

 

No Nuts at Holy Family School 

Here is a friendly reminder that our aim is to be a nut free school – both in the building and on 
the school grounds.  Please support school with this for the benefit of children with serious nut 
allergies.   

Scooters and Bikes 

Once the children have gone through the school gates they must dismount and walk with their 
scooter/bike. This is to keep everyone safe.   

Our school playground 

Before and after school the playground is unsupervised.  If children play on this equipment they 
must be supervised by their parents.  


